Green Lake Township will hold a special election on May 6, 2025, for Kingsley School District.  There are 312 registered voters who live in Green Lake Township who are eligible to vote in this election.  Since this is a special local election, there will not be nine days of early voting, the polls will open at 7:00 a.m. on May 6th and will close at 8:00 p.m.  Absentee ballots are available at the Township Office you can contact Judith L. Kramer in the Clerk office at 231-276-9329, ext. 102 or jkramer@greenlaketownship.org to request an absentee ballot.
